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At the latest after the auditor KPMG refused Adler the attestation for its 2021 annual financial state-

ments at the end of April 2022, the rescue efforts for the listed real estate company are coming to 

a head. In the meantime, various hedge funds have acquired extensive packages of debt capital. 

Currently, various interest groups are struggling to save the company in a very complex way.

Iuslake provided legal advice to a US hedge fund on the acquisition of its substantial debt interest and 

is currently advising the hedge fund as part of the ongoing very complex restructuring process.

If you have any queries hereto, please contact Dr. Andreas Hautkappe. For more information, please 

be referred to www.iuslake.de.


